
 
 

          September 2021 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted to be able to welcome parents into school this year, and hope you will be 

able to attend our annual Careers Evening: 

 

Wednesday 20 October 

6:00pm to 7:30pm 

 

We ask all Y11 students to attend this event with parents, and also extend the invitation to 

Y10 students and parents. The evening is a great opportunity to find out about post-16 

options and meet a range of providers. The format for the evening will be as follows: 

 

6:00pm  Introduction to options – in the Sports Hall  

6:30pm  onwards – Informal opportunity to meet representatives from local colleges, training 

providers, 6th forms and Universities – over 20 organisations will be attending. Find out what’s 

available, how and when to apply.  

 

Refreshments will be available. 

 

Please confirm your attendance using the attached reply slip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  
Tracy Horton 

Personal Development co-ordinator 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please complete and return to form tutors before Monday 11 October 

 

Name of student:   ____________________________________ Form ____________ 

 

 I/we shall be attending the Careers Evening on Wednesday 20 October.   

 

        Please include how many will be attending including student.      

 

 I/we shall not be attending this event. 

 
Signed _____________________________ parent/carer 
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